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21st March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

This term the children have been collecting their attendance tokens, these have been awarded 

each week a child has 100% attendance. At the end of each term children will be able to spend 

their tokens in the attendance shop, we have included a few photos, to show some of the items 

children can spend their tokens on. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           ******* Grand Opening ******* 

We are extremely excited to be opening our attendance                                                

shop on Thursday 28th March (the last day of term 4).                                               

All classes will visit the shop, throughout the morning                                               

and children will have the opportunity to spend this term’s                                        

tokens.  

 

I hope you will share our excitement for our latest attendance incentive, this great idea was 

provided by one of our parents. We are always happy to hear your suggestions so please email 

them in to office@ryeprimary.co.uk 

Kind regards 

Miss K Martin  and  Mrs Suzie James 

Headteacher Attendance Officer  
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